
ISSUED: March 8, 2024 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

In the Matter of 

PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC 
COMPANY, 

UM2274 

2023 All-Source Re uest for Pro osals. 

DISPOSITION: RESPONSE TIMES SHORTENED 

RULING 

On March 8, 2024, the Portland General Electric Company (PGE) filed a motion for a 
Modified Protective Order in this proceeding. PGE states that it anticipates receiving bids 
in response to its RFP that-along with PGE's evaluation of the bids-will contain 
highly confidential, commercially sensitive information of both bidders and PGE. PGE 
conferred with parties prior to filing its motion and has been informed that at least one 
entity intends to oppose to modified protective order. 

Because the next step in this proceeding is scheduled for March 26, 2024, PGE requests 
that the deadline for responses be shortened such that responses are due on March 18, 
2024; PGE's reply timeline would also be shortened such that PGE's reply would be due 
on March 22, 2024, in order to accommodate a Modified Protective Order being issued 
by March 26, 2024. 

I find good cause to grant PGE's motion. Responses to PGE' s motion are due on 
March 18, 2024, and replies are due on March 22, 2024. 

Dated this 8th day of March, 2024, in Salem, Oregon. 

Katharine Mapes 
Administrative Law Judge 


